
Annual Membership Meeting and Board of Directors Election 
 

Hello, neighbors! Woodwind Lakes will be holding our annual homeowners 
meeting on October 15th at 5:30. We will be in the large meeting room at 
Windfern Forest MUD building, 14400 Mauna Loa. 

 
We will review some community business at this meeting but the main item is 
to elect two directors to the Association of Woodwind Lakes Homeowners 
Board of Directors. The elected directors shall serve terms of two years. 
 
You will have received the Notice of Annual Meeting of Members from Crest 
Management along with your 2024 proxy. It is important we attain a quorum. 
Without a quorum, no business can be conducted.  
 
You are encouraged to attend the meeting in person but if circumstances 
prevent you from attending, the board encourages you to assign your proxy. 
 
For the proxy to be valid for counting, the proxy provided by Crest must be 
used. The proxy form has your account number. As a security measure, 
photocopies or altered forms will not be validated. Please remember to sign, 
date, print your name and include your address on the form. If you have 
misplaced your proxy, you will have to request a new one from Crest in 
sufficient time before the meeting or attend the meeting and vote in person. 

       
 When assigning your proxy, you have three available options:     

 
You may specify your proxy is to be used for quorum purposes only. No one 
will vote on your behalf and your vote will be recorded as "present".  
 
You may delegate your vote to another person you trust. That other person 
decides how they will use your vote. They are not bound to vote for any 
candidate and they will use their own judgement regarding any other 
questions that arise during the meeting. 
 
The third option is to assign your vote to the Board to act on your behalf. If you 
choose to select this option, you can turn your proxy into any current Board 



member. You may call, email or text any current board member. We will 
arrange to pick up your proxy.  
 
BOARD CONTACT INFORMATION      
Merrell Greene - (713) 472-9120 - wwlmjg@hotmail.com 
Chad Overton - (713) 408-4121 
Brian Loeb - (713) 530-8338 - bloeb@outlook.com 
Greg Patterson - gregorypatterson1225@gmail.com    
Steve Barnhart - (832) 535-0622 - stevenbarnhart82@gmail.com 
  
If you have questions regarding the election, the candidates or the 
forms, please reach out to any current Board member. Contact information is 
as listed above and can also be found on the Woodwind Lakes HOA 
website:  http://www.woodwindlakeshoa.com/about-us.html. 
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